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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the 4232nd meeting of the Security Council, held on 22 November 2000, in
connection with the Council’s consideration of the item entitled “Security Council
resolutions 1160 (1998), 1199 (1998), 1203 (1998), 1239 (1999) and 1244 (1999)",
the President of the Security Council made the following statement on behalf of the
Council:

“The Security Council expresses its shock at, and strongly condemns, the
criminal attacks perpetrated on the home of the Head of the liaison committee
of the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia in Pristina on 22 November 2000, as
well as on Serbian policemen in the South of Serbia on 21 November 2000,
both of which resulted in several deaths and injuries.

“The Council calls for an immediate and full investigation to bring the
perpetrators to justice.

“Fully aware of all the measures already taken to provide security for all
inhabitants of that region, the Council calls on KFOR and UNMIK to continue
to make all necessary efforts, including along the ground safety zone, to
prevent further attacks.

“The Council demands that all those concerned refrain from any act of
violence, in particular against ethnic minorities, and cooperate with KFOR and
UNMIK.

“The Council will continue to follow the matter closely.”
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